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ABSTRACTION WORKS, PUMPING STATIONS, RESERVOIRS, PIPELINE, RELATED 

MULTIDISCIPLINE WORKS, ANCILLARY WORKS 

 
Dear Bidder, 
 

TCTA acknowledges receipt of the requests for clarification listed in the attached table. The response 

to each request for clarification is provided in the attached table. 

 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
________________ 

Azwi Nelwamondo  

Senior Manager: Procurement  
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NO. REQUESTS FOR CLARIFICATION TCTA RESPONSES 

1 The bidder possesses a strong financial foundation, a fact that will be corroborated in the 

audit financial statements we are set to provide and has already received widespread 

recognition from major financial institutions globally.  

 

In line with the Employer's requirements, we will furnish a performance guarantee and a 

retention guarantee, each amounting to 10% of the contract value, during the project 

execution phase to ensure the successful completion and quality assurance of the project. 

These measures will undoubtedly minimize the Employer's risk to a great extent and 

enforce the contractor's responsibility.  

 

Therefore, we respectfully request the Employer to consider treating the parent company 

guarantee as a non-mandatory submission document. 

The submission requirement for the parent company 

guarantee (PCG) will be changed to non-mandatory. 

However, in terms of Volume 1 Tendering Procedure, TCTA 

will call upon the bidder as may be applicable to submit the 

PCG within a specified reasonable time after the closing 

date and time of this RFB. Refer to addendum #7.  
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